
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Saxon Wood School 

Weekly Newsletter – 14th December 2023 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Here we are at the end of another successful term and what will be our last newsletter 
in 2023! 
 
We have had a fantastic term this year. There have been lots of 'awe and wonder' 
moments, especially during our two Christmas productions this week. The children 
were outstanding. We have captured some wonderful moments on camera, which can 
be found on our school website. Well done to our wonderful children. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank my excellent team of staff they work 
tirelessly each and every day, often going above and beyond their role profiles to 
ensure the needs of every child are met.  
 
I have been extremely touched by the lovely comments from parents too. It isn't often I 
get a chance to speak to parents face to face because a lot of our children are brought 
in on transport. However, during our Christmas productions on Monday and Tuesday, I 
really was touched by your kind comments and I send a heartfelt thanks to you.  
 
It truly is an honour and privilege to lead Saxon Wood School! 

 



 
 

   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

All classes worked extremely hard this week to deliver an excellent Christmas 

production to their parents. 

There have been lots of Christmassy arts and crafts created in classrooms.  

The Children thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas dinner and party day with a visit from 

a very special person bringing lots of presents in his sack! 

This morning the Children are enjoying a festive cinema experience.  

Today you will receive your child's end of term report. This reflects just how hard they 

have been working. There are lots of wonderful photographs which capture the 

fantastic learning over this term. I am sure you will enjoy seeing the wonderful 

achievements you child has made. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very Happy 
Christmas on behalf of the children, staff and governors. I hope you all enjoy special 
moments with your families, making wonderful memories. 
 
I look forward to welcoming the children back to school in the new year! 
 

Jakki 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Last Day of Term – Friday 15th (1.30pm finish) 

• Inset Day – Tuesday 2nd January                                             

(Children return to school on Wednesday 3rd January) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very sorry to say goodbye to Debbie Smith and Katie 

Meade who are leaving Saxon Wood  

We wish them both well in their new positions  


